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- SITUATION/QUESTION:

I got an email about a Security Vulnerability last week.
Was I supposed to do something?

SOLUTION/ANSWER:

Yes.
In today’s world, keeping software updated is vital to ensuring our DOPM network remains secure and nothing happens
to the important work that makes Preventive Medicine a great organization.

If you have:
the Edge web browser or
the Chrome web browser
....on any of your computers, please make sure you have followed the instructions in the email.

This is the symbol for Edge e |

This is the symbol for Chrome
(also known as Google Chrome) G

If you have any questions or problems let us know at the DOPM HelpDesk at (205) 934-7662.

Was this helpful? Do you have suggestions for a future Tip of the Week? Do you have any other comments?
Let us know at dopmHelp@uabmec.edu

To see an archive of past Tips of the Week: https://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/dopm-it/weekly-tips




